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Solicitation Cancellation – PUR 23-007 – ON-SITE VETERINARIAN SERVICES 
 
 
The City of Stockton (“City”) submits this communication as notification that it has 
cancelled the Solicitation for On-Site Veterinarian Services, effective immediately. 
 
Per Section 7.4 Cancellation, the City has determined that cancellation is in its best 
interest, and has decided not to award an agreement as a result of this Solicitation. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Patricia Monesi 
Procurement Specialist 
 
cc: File 


